
2016 TESPA WREATH CAMPAIGN 
 
TESPA is commencing its annual Christmas wreath campaign, which we hope will help get you into the 
festive spir it! Share our wreath order with family, friends, neighbours and co-workers to help raise 
funds for our children.  

 
We are again working with DeLong 
Farms from New Germany this year –  
who will bring us beautiful double-sided 
balsam fir wreaths and garland.  DeLong 
Farms is a dependable, family run 
business which has been growing and 
marketing Christmas trees and wreaths 
since the 1950’s.   

 
They have a vast assortment of online options although we will be keeping to our traditional offering 
of 12, 16 and 24-inch ring sizes.  We will also be offering garland in 18-foot coils that you can use to 
decorate your mantel, window frames, stairs or tabletop!   
 
Remember that when you purchase a TESPA wreath you are helping to support the children of 
Tantallon Elementary Schools while helping to support a local Nova Scotia business as well.  DeLong 
Farms has tough grade standards which provide consistent quality wreaths with good needle 
retention, excellent fragrance and a deep green color.  Your home will look and smell lovely with 
these products if used indoors! 
 

Our campaign will run from 2rd November through to 16th November. Please ensure 
you get your orders in as you won’t be disappointed in the quality wreaths or garland 
that DeLong is manufacturing for us! 
 
Ordering Details: 
 
Round wreath sizes are listed according to ring size (for example, a 12” wreath is actually 19” across 
as a finished product).  Please return completed order forms and full payment to school in an 
envelope marked “TESPA Wreaths” by November 14.  Payment in the form of cheque made payable 
to TESPA, and cash will be accepted.  Following the close of the campaign, an email or telephone call 
will be placed to confirm your order. 
 
Orders will be delivered to your door during the weekend 3rd/4th December.   
 
Any questions, please feel free to email tesparentsassoc@gmail.com. 
 

Thank-you for your support and Happy Holidays! 
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